Farth Day 2024

Earth Day Celebration at
Riverside and Redwood Campuses

Monday, April 22nd ¢ 11 a.m.-2 p.m.

Local organizations host booths from 11 a.m. - 2 p.m. on both RVC and RWC
campus courtyards.
A variety of community partners will also be in attendance to highlight sustainability efforts.

Free pizza for lunch.

Redwood Campus will have extra science demos for Science Expo.

For more information, contact Marissa Shepherd at mshepherd@roguecc.edu.

RCCis an open institution and does not discriminate. For RCC's
non-discrimination policy and a full list of regulatory specific
contact persons visit the following webpage:

@ www.roguecc.edu/nondiscrimination.

N Associated Student Government If you experience a disability that may require some accommoda
N Rogue Community Cellege tion in order to participate in a Rogue Community College class
\

or activity, please notify the RCC Access and Disability Resources
office at 541-956-7337 or accessoffice@roguecc.edu at least 5
business days in advance.

Rogue Community College


mailto:accessoffice@roguecc.edu
www.roguecc.edu/nondiscrimination
mailto:mshepherd@roguecc.edu

